ORDER OF THE DAUGHTERS OF THE KING

The Pittsburgh Assembly of the Order of the Daughters of the King serves our Lord through prayer,
service and evangelism. All our local chapters contributed to our fall assembly at Trinity School for
Ministry. Assembly officers were installed for the triennium. Our new chaplain, the Rev. Constance
Hughes, illuminated “The Power of the Holy Spirit.” Our Province III president, Laura Richards, also
attended, sharing the importance of joy in our Order and praising the Pittsburgh Assembly as “an example
of unity and reconciliation.”

The Deborah Chapter at Christ Church, Indiana, hosted the spring assembly. The Rev. Nancy Chalfant-
Walker, rector of St. Stephen’s, Wilkinsburg, encouraged “Unity in Diversity.”

In February, the Pittsburgh Assembly reprised a Lenten Quiet Day at Shepherd’s Heart Fellowship.
Through readings, prayer and meditation, participants focused on 12 “Strong Women of the Old
Testament” who were selected on the basis of what they can teach us today. Daughters were grateful that
our open invitation to the Christian community in Pittsburgh provided outside participants.

As we look to the future, our Pittsburgh Assembly goals are to help all our members live into our Order’s
vows and to increase the desire for interaction with Daughters beyond our chapter.

Respectfully submitted,

Gail Simpson

President, Pittsburgh Assembly
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